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To Whom it May Concern,

| am sending this submission to inform you that, as a Queensland citizen, | do not approve
of this Bill being created without the knowledge and consent of the general Queensland

public.

| believe in democracy, transparency and the Queensland government being held
accountable for their mistakes and sly gestures, such as this Bill.

It concerns me that currently, according to figures on the Therapeutic Goods
Administration website, the vaccine is posing more of a health risk, to Queenslanders, than
what COVID-19 is - yet it is under this State of Emergency that this Bill is pushing for an

extension for, this experimental vaccine is able to be administered.

| see you, as do many more Queenslanders - and Australians - that what you are probably

aware of.
We do not consent.
We will not be coerced.

Sincerely,
Emma Lee Davis
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